
Improving Business Practices Training and Technical Assistance in Maryland’s  

Public Behavioral Health System 

 

Purpose of Survey: 

The changing payment and service delivery landscape greatly alters how health care is 

delivered and paid for and with an expansion to service capacity, the Public Behavioral Health 

System (PBHS) wants to ensure that all behavioral health organizations are prepared.  

In order to determine the PBHS provider training and technical assistance needs around 

practice improvements, new financing mechanisms, opportunities related to integration with 

primary care, and new service delivery models, a brief survey has been developed to collect 

responses directly from all behavioral health providers.  

 
Intended Audience: 
 
Behavioral health practitioners and organizations operating throughout Maryland including 
primary care, substance use related disorder and mental health providers in need of efficiency 
improvement interventions.  


